
CITY OF SWARTZ CREEK  
CITY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Swartz Creek City Council will conduct a public hearing on Monday, July 28 
at or soon after 7:00 P.M. at City Hall, 8083 Civic Drive, Swartz Creek, Michigan 
to receive comment on adoption of an ordinance approving amendments to the 
Downtown Development Authority (DDA) Plan, which includes the Development 
Plan and Tax Increment Financing (TIFA) Plan.  
 
The updated DDA and TIF Plan proposal shall not alter district boundaries, tax 
rates, proposal improvements or activities. The proposal shall extend the 
timeframe for the DDA Development Plan and Tax Increment Financing Plan to be 
active. 
 
Written comments may be mailed to the City of Swartz Creek City Clerk at 8083 
Civic Drive, Swartz Creek, Michigan 48473. All mailed written comments must be 
received by the City of Swartz Creek by Thursday, July 24, 2025. Comments can 
also be voiced at the public hearing. The City of Swartz Creek is a barrier-free 
facility. Notice of availability of special services is hereby given. A 24-hour advance 
notice is required. Please contact the City of Swartz Creek at (810) 635.4464, to 
ensure the availability of such special services 
 
This notice is provided pursuant to the requirements of Act 57 of the Public Acts of 
Michigan of 2018. 
 
Renee Kraft, CMC, MiPMC-2 
 
City Clerk 
 

"An Equal Opportunity Employer" 

 


